
I am in full support of SCR 4014 as the wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt National Park have been part 
of the landscape since before the Park fenced them in. They deserve to be managed and honored as 
part of the historic scene that President Theodore Roosevelt himself witnessed and inspired him during 
his years living in North Dakota. Huge thanks to all who have worked so diligently to put this Bill in place 
to protect these magnificent horses for years to come and future generations to enjoy same as I have. 


